
5th July 2021

Mr Evans running in the teachers vs Year 6 relay race - unfortunately he lost as Charlie just
made it past after Mr Evans took an unfortunately timed tumble with his relay!

The Flitch Green Academy
NEWSLETTER

Attendance this week is 96.19%

What a great week it has been. I have personally enjoyed seeing the children's smiles at
their sports events last week. There are so many highlights of the week for me but in
summary: watching the children take part in different sporting activities, their enjoyment
of having an audience cheering them on and their resilience throughout as well as having a
huge amount of fun!

I am so appreciative to all our parents and carers for respecting the restrictions we had put
in place in order to be able to hold the event, this made it far more enjoyable for everyone.



5th July 2021

Last week, in our Keys for Happiness assembly the children and I talked about 'awareness' .
Sometimes in our daily lives our minds are so full we forget to be mindful and appreciate
the moment.  I have really focused on taking a moment in my busy day to be aware. At one
of the Sports days, I took a moment to look around and just be aware of how many smiles I
could see - it certainly made me feel happy.

On Friday we sent a letter outlining plans in place for the 21/22 academic year. Please do
take the time to read this.

I wish you all a good weekend.

Miss Willis
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Sports Day Round Up
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Friends of Flitch Green

FLITCHFEST - POSTPONED TO SEPTEMBER

We are very sad to say that we will no longer be holding the end of year party in July.  It was
a very hard decision as we so wanted to end the school year on a high and give the year 6
children a huge send off, but it is just proving too difficult to put on the party we really
want to have.  We are hoping to hold an event in September - so watch this space!

NON UNIFORM DAY -  Friday 9 July

We are having a non-uniform day where children can wear their own clothes in exchange
for a suggested donation of £1.

WHOLE SCHOOL SELF-PORTRAIT TEA TOWEL

All the children and teachers have drawn a picture of themselves and these have been
arranged on a special Flitch Green 2021 tea towel. We will be contacting you soon to let
you know how you can buy one.

DONATIONS

As we have not been able to hold our end of year party, our fundraising totals are drastically
less than we hoped they would be this academic year. We are unlikely now to reach our
target of £4,000 for the library refurbishment project. If anyone would like to make a
donation towards our library project or perhaps know a business or employee that would
be willing to donate to us, please could you contact us at ffg@flitchgreen.net.  All donations
will be gratefully received.


